
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
December 3, 2018 
 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us 

 
RE: EL18-045 In the Matter of the Application of Flying Cow Wind, LLC  

  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
We are filing with this letter the following items: 
 

1. A letter dated November 13, 2018 from the South Dakota Department of Game, Fish and Parks 
2. A copy of an Affidavit of Publication from the Clear Lake Courier 
3. A copy of the landowner letter sent to the landowners within 0.5 mile of the proposed Project, along 

with the notice referenced in the letter 
4. A landowner mailing list 
5. USPS certified mail delivery confirmations 

 
We respectfully request that the landowner mailing list and certified mail delivery confirmations be filed 
Confidential since they include the names and addresses of persons who may prefer that information not be 
made public. As required, we have marked the document name of the PDFs “confidential,” as well as each page 
of the documents. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 512-617-2894 or anne-marie.griger@res-group.com.    
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Anne-Marie Griger 
Permitting Manager 
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